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Lake in the Hills Police Department announces Child Passenger Safety Week numbers 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Lake in the Hills Police Department announced the outcome of the recent traffic 
enforcement campaign conducted during National Child Passenger Safety Week. This initiative was 
designed to bolster the safety of our community’s youngest members by enforcing traffic laws, deter traffic 
violations that put child passengers at risk and bring community awareness to traffic laws that help to protect 
child passengers. 
 
Officers made an additional 53 traffic stops during the campaign period. These stops resulted in 12 speeding, 
15 seat belt, and 11 distracted driving (electronic communication device) citations. Further citations and 
arrests were made for: 
 
Suspended Registration: 2 
No Insurance: 3 
No License on Person: 1 
Exp Registration: 1 
Local Ordinance Citation for Possession of Drug Paraphernalia: 1 
 
Arrests: 
No Valid Driver’s License: 2 
  
For more information on child passenger safety in Illinois, visit www.buckleupillinois.org.   
The Child Passenger Safety Week campaign was funded by federal traffic safety funds from the National 
Highway Traffic Safety Administration and administered by IDOT. 
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